
 
 
From: Daniel   
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 9:15 PM 
To: Meredith, Maureen <Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: NPA-2021-0020.01 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Hi Maureen,  
 
I would like to submit my comments for the City Council's hearing of the application for the 
Neighborhood Plan Amendment occurring on January 27th, 2022. I am a resident within 500 ft of the 
property, at 812 Sheraton Ave. 
 
I wanted to register my support for the amendment to the Neighborhood Plan and the multifamily 
rezoning of 4700 Weidemar Ln. I believe that increased housing density is a benefit for our 
neighborhood and Austin more broadly, especially with the future rail line that will be running down S 
Congress Ave. 
 
Thanks, 
Daniel Sullivan 
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